
 

Bridges of Deer Creek Homeowners Association 

Welcome Newsletter—July 2020 

Quarterly Quote:  In order to resolve a problem quickly, become part of the solution. Unknown 

author 

 

The 2020 board members would like to thank you for being a part of something great!  David 

Lassiter, Wanda Pena, and Marybeth Mouton welcome your input in this process.  Newsletters 

will be available quarterly and will contain a compilation of information from the previous 

months and future expectations/announcements. The newsletter will be posted on the HOA 

Facebook page and the Bridges of  Deer Creek HOA page.   

 

If you would like to contact the board members, report issues, voice concerns, give compliments 

or leave comments, please email us at: bodchoa@gmail.com   

If you have not created a profile on the HOA homepage, please do. We also ask that you add 

your information to the neighborhood directory which takes less than a minute. 

 

Yard of the Month 

Your yard will be judged on curb appeal, lawn maintenance, and detail.  The honor will be 

recognized via newsletter, signage for your front lawn, and a $25 gift card.  Each phase will be 

competing separately: Phase I, II, and III; September will  be the announcement of the first 

winner. We would like to ask for volunteers (3) to head up the Yard of the Month Committee; if 

you are interested please email us at bodchoa@gmail.com. 

***Board members are not allowed to participate*** 

 

Next edition October 2020 This Photo by Unknown 
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